
 

 

From the Principal’s Desk 
Next week we celebrate the memorial of St. Matthew and 
St. Padre Pio, two men who left everything to follow Jesus. 
“Jesus, you have called me to trust you and follow you. You 
tell me that you can give me what I need. You can show me 
the next steps to take. Honestly, Lord, I’m not quite ready 
to ‘take nothing.’ How about this: I would like to take your 
hand and let you lead me!” 
https://wau.org/meditations/2020/09/23/176172/   
 

 
 
 
School Office Hours:  
Monday - Friday 8am - 3:30 p.m. 
Please call beforehand to make appointments.  
 

   
Wednesday, September 23 - 11 a.m. Mass on the Green 
     with Fr. Tim and Deacon Terry 
 
Friday, September 25 ​- Half Day Dismissal at 11:50  
     Wear your spirit t-shirts 
     Teacher Staff meeting 1-3 pm 
 
Saturday, September 26th 3-5 pm  
     Mother-Son Scavenger Hunt 
 
Tuesday September 29th  4-8pm Taco Tuesday! 

 
 
COVID Prevention Update 
 
Many COVID symptoms mimic the common cold and flu. 
If your child has these symptoms in the morning before 
school, its best to keep them home. If the symptoms 
disappear the next day you should be good to come to 
school, however, if not, please follow the COVID 
flowchart.  
The COVID Flowchart tells us that a student may return to 
school after 10 days the symptom started or when there is a 
negative test and 24 hours fever free (without medication). 
 
Thank you everyone for doing your very best to prevent the 
spread of COVID-19 and all infectious diseases! 
 
The  Thurston County COVID Student Pathway for our 
official reporting pathway. You can find the King County 
Flow Chart that is a bit more clear to understand as well - 
https://tinyurl.com/COVIDSymptomsFlowchart​  This 
details the symptoms of COVID and when to keep your 
child home. Please read the entire page - the last column 
explains that if your child has one or more new symptoms 
(unrelated to a preexisting condition such as seasonal 
allergies) and if your child does not have a COVID test, 
then he or she can return 10 days after symptoms started 
AND 
at least 24 hours have passed since fever resolved (without 
medication) AND symptoms have improved. When in 
doubt, stay home and call your health professional, then call 
us to keep us in the loop.  Thank you! 
 

Spirit Day 
Next Friday September 25th (Early Release Day 11:50am) 
*students may come to school in their red spirit tees with 
their uniform pants/skirt 
*t-shirts are available for purchase in the office $10 
youth/$15 adult. 
*if we do not have your size don't worry! We are waiting for 
our refill order to come in a few weeks. 

 

 

https://wau.org/meditations/2020/09/23/176172/
https://tinyurl.com/COVIDSymptomsFlowchart


 
 

Mother/Son Scavenger Hunt 
 

 
Saturday September 26th 3-5pm 
A much-needed afternoon of outdoor fun for all the 
mothers and sons 
Bring your own water, masks, and comfortable shoes! 
Please RSVP for this event at: ​hfspa@holyfamilylacey.com  

 

Mass on the Green with Fr. Tim and Deacon Terry 

Next Wednesday we are so very blessed to have Mass with 
Fr. Tim and Deacon Terry. Please take some time to talk 
with your children about the significance of the celebration 
of the Eucharist. Many of us have not been able to attend 
Mass for months because of COVID and because of the fear 
of spreading the virus. At this time, only students are 
invited.  

 

🌮🌮 Taco Tuesday Fundraiser 🌮🌮 

Tuesday September 29th  4-8pm 

Chipotle ​, 1177 Marvin Rd NE, Lacey, WA  98516 

Invite your neighbors, friends, and coworkers too! You do 
not need to be an HFS parent to participate.  

Fundraiser Details:  

>If you order in-person, you must show the flyer -or- 
verbally say you are there for Holy Family School 
>If you order online, please use code: ​FAD8GAC   
>Only  order during the ​4-8pm ​timeframe on Sept 29th 

All proceeds to benefit the HFS Parent Association for 
scholarships and fun events! 

 

 

Behind every dedicated HFS teacher is a great Room 
Parent!  

A huge 🎆THANK YOU🎆 to our fabulous Room 
Parents! All of our classes have one assigned for the year! 
Next week we will list each Room Parent and Grade. 

 

State of the School 

Last night we had more than 30 families watch the “State of 
the School” address live via YouTube and about ten people 
in person at Sacred Heart Church.  

Watch our school website for a link to the PowerPoint 
slides, executive summary, and video to be uploaded in the 
next few days. 

 

Fundraising opportunities:  

Amazon Smile (you can link your Amazon account to HFS 
and Amazon will donate to our school) 

Fred Meyer Rewards (you can link your rewards card to 
HFS) 

Box Tops (NO CLIPPING! download the free app, scan 
your grocery receipt, and the app does all the work!) 
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